
Survey of Livestock Associations 
 
Should Foot-and-Mouth Disease Be Transferred from Plum Island to the 
Mainland United States? 
 

 
YES 

 
NO Undecided 

American Veal Association  
(need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites) 

American Farmers and 
Ranchers  

Illinois Pork Producers Assn 
(USDA should be in charge; 
need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites)  

Kansas Livestock Association Missouri Cattlemen’s 
Association  

Iowa Pork Producers Assn 
(USDA should be in charge; 
need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites) 

National Cattlemen’s Beef 
Association 

National Milk Producers 
Federation 

Mississippi Pork Producers 
Assn  
(USDA should be in charge; 
need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites) 

South Dakota Cattlemen’s 
Association  
(identical to NCBA) 

North Dakota Stockman’s 
Association 

National Pork Producers 
Council  
(USDA should be in charge; 
need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites)  

 Oregon Cattlemen’s 
Association 

New York Pork Producers Inc. 
(USDA should be in charge; 
need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites)  

 South Carolina Cattlemen’s 
Association 

Pennsylvania Pork Producers 
Council  
(USDA should be in charge; 
need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites) 

 Wyoming Stock Growers 
Association 

Texas Livestock Associations 
(7 Texas livestock assns) 
(need cost-benefit analysis) 
 

  Wisconsin Pork Association 
(USDA should be in charge; 
need risk assessment for all 
prospective sites)  

 
 
 
 

  

Responses received as of May 1, 2008. 


